
 

Allan Gray Orbis Foundation announces a new chairman

The Allan Gray Orbis Foundation is proud to announce the appointment of Themba Baloyi as its new chairman, marking a
significant milestone in his ongoing journey of dedication and service to the Foundation. 

Baloyi's journey with the Allan Gray Orbis Foundation, which started in 2018 when he joined the board, has been
characterised by his unwavering commitment and multifaceted contributions. Since joining the board, he has served on
various board sub-committees, including the investment committee as chair, human resources and renumeration
committee, as well as the finance and risk committee. His deep understanding of entrepreneurship, finance, and strategic
vision have played an instrumental role in guiding some of the foundation's financial and risk management strategies.
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